Stop the cuts to opening hours at Gosforth Library

We the undersigned request Newcastle City Council to reconsider the decision to reduce the opening hours of Gosforth Library to 23 per week, which will reduce access to books and other information to those most unable to obtain it privately; deprive the community of capacity for meetings; and underutilise a facility in which the City Council has only recently made a substantial capital investment.

When complete, please return (as soon as possible) to:
Newcastle upon Tyne Liberal Democrats, 5 Rudby Close, Whitebridge Park, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne nE3 5JF

Full name	Postcode	Email address	Signature

No more room? Sign online or print more sheets at SignMe.org.uk/1172 or scan the QR code on your phone

